SCOTTS BLUFF COUNTY
Personnel Board Member
We have an opening for a lay
member to represent Scotts Bluff
County Board on the Scotts Bluff
County Personnel Board. The
personnel board meets quarterly
and special meetings, as necessary.
Send your letter of interest to Scotts
Bluff County Clerk, 1825 10th St,
Gering, NE 69341. Letters must
be received by mail or in person
by close of business on January 6,
2025. Questions may be directed to
the Scotts Bluff County Personnel
Department at (308) 436-6718.
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